
BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
Architectural Services for the Redesigning and Renovation of Borough Hall, located at 1200 
Mountain Avenue, Middlesex, NJ. and the Design of a Proposed Facilities for the Department 
of Public Works, located at 239 Mountain Avenue, Middlesex, NJ.  
 
Addendum No. 1 has been issued for the RFP pertaining to Architectural Services for the Borough 
of Middlesex on Thursday, September 24, 2020, and posted on Borough website. 
 
TO ALL CONCERNED: The original RFP package for the above referenced project is amended as 
noted in Addendum No. 2. 
 
CONCERNING QUESTIONS RECEIVED: 
 
1) If we have any additional questions that we would like to submit, should we direct them via email to 

you?  
 

2) What are the means of submitting formal questions / requests for clarification regarding the extent 
and scope of the project? 

 

ANSWER: Any and all questions and requests for clarification must be in writing.  Please submit inquires 

to the Purchasing Agent at cmodica@middlesexboro-nj.gov.  Last day to submit questions is 

Monday, September 28, 2020. 

 

UPDATED INFORMATION 

CHANGE IN SQUARE FOOTAGE: The Intended size of the new facility has been changed from 

approximately 18,000 square feet to 20,000 square feet (T-shape). 
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